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December 7, 2021 

 

Students and Parents: 

 

Don’t forget… our CHRISTMAS CONCERT featuring the Concert Band and Wind Ensemble is this 

Thursday, December 9th at 7pm in the Oak Grove Auditorium!  Our students have been working very hard 

on some great music and we’d love for you to come enjoy it with us.  Our Concert Band will perform first 

and I would remind them that they are expected to stay and watch the Wind Ensemble’s performance.   

 

Please read lots of important information below.  READ CAREFULLY! 

 

EVENT:  CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

DATE:  Thursday, December 9, 2021 

TIMES:  7:00pm – until** 

ARRIVAL TIME FOR ALL PERFORMERS:  6:30pm 

DRESS for Students:  Concert Black. (black top and bottom, black socks, black shoes) 

ADMISSION:  FREE but donations will be gladly accepted! 

 

**  This is a graded event for the high school band students.  ALL 

students are required to stay for the entire concert.  (Concert Band 

students may not leave after their portion of the concert)** 

See you Thursday, 

 

Mike Howell, OG Bands 
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